

MURANG'A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

OFFICE OF REGISTRAR ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

PO BOX 75-10200 MURANG'A Tel. 0705 939 269 Email: admissions@mut.ac.ke
or registrarasa@mut.ac.ke

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: Registrar (ARSA)

REF: MUT/SG/REG-ASA/32/2015 VOL 1

TO: All students

DATE: 1st February, 2024

RE: CAREER SERVICES SENSITIZAITON TRAINING FOR STUDENTS ON 6TH FEBRUARY, 2024

The above subject refers.

Murang'a University of Technology has established the office of career services to offer access to career services, career counselling and career information.

This is to invite you to attend career services sensitization training students.

The training will take place virtually on 6th February, 2024 starting at 9:30 a.m. The link for the training will be shared

Yours sincerely,

PROF. RICHARD JUMA, Ph.D.

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC RESEARCH AND STUDENT AFFAIRS



